
Emergency PG&E Work on Tiburon Boulevard 
 
PG&E will conduct overnight work on Tiburon Boulevard between Stewart Drive & Trestle Glen 
Boulevard beginning tonight at 7:00 p.m. The utility has reported a gas leak in their infrastructure and 
will need to close one lane of Tiburon Boulevard to find and repair the leak properly. There is no risk 
to public safety. 
  
PG&E will begin work at 7:00 p.m. tonight and crews will be on site until 5:00 a.m. tomorrow 
morning. There is no estimated timeline for completion of the project at this time; if additional work 
beyond tonight is needed, the work will be completed during the overnight hours.  
  
Changeable message boards will be placed along the Boulevard warning motorists of the work. 
Please drive cautiously through the work area and obey all flaggers. 
  
The Town & PG&E thanks you for your patience as we work to keep our infrastructure safe.  
 


